
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 22 27 
  

Fires caused by e-scooter batteries 
 
 

Query and Response: 
  
I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information (FOI) Act 2000.  Please see 
below a request for the following information relating to fires caused by e-scooter or 
e-bike batteries. 
 
Question 1 
a. How many fires have been caused by e-scooter batteries in the county? 
b. If it is within the time/cost limit set by the FOI Act, please provide dates for each 
incident. 
For each question, I would like data for each of the following time periods: 

• April 2021 – April 2022 
• April 2020 – March 2021 
• April 2019 – March 2020 

  
Between April 2019 and April 2022 we attended two fires involving E-Scooters; 
both incidents were attended in June 2021. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Information/Detail accurate on the date provided: 11, April 2022   


